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Doha, Qatar – 01 September 2024: Park House English School and The Hamilton International
School, both part of the International Schools Partnership (iSP) welcomed students in Qatar back
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to school today.

John Smith, Principal at Park House English School, commented: “We are always excited to
feel the energy in classrooms and corridors when our students return to school. It is an exciting
year for us as we continue to mark 3 decades of excellence in education with our 30th anniversary,
and also as we celebrate our students’ phenomenal IGCSE and A-Level exam results.  There has
been a great atmosphere during staff induction and with such a strong foundation of success, we
are ready to reach even greater heights this year.”

Terry Senior, Principal at The Hamilton International School, said: “At The Hamilton
International School we are really looking forward to an amazing year. As an iSP school we have
further enhanced our curriculum to ensure there are exceptional learning opportunities that
extend beyond the classroom, and we are looking forward to sharing various iSP International
Learning Opportunities with our students this year. It is going to be especially exciting for our most
senior students as we start our IB Diploma programme.

Every new school year is a fresh chapter and this one will be filled with growth, learning, and
unforgettable moments.”
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